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I. Past Operations 
 
 Issued 14 new home construction bonds for the year.  

•   Following roads were chip and sealed 
       Pauling Rd   from 80 Th to Center Rd 
       Bruns Rd from 88th to 80 Th   and   104 Th to Wild grass turn. 
       104 Th Ave from Pauling to .05 of mile north of Manhattan Monee Rd. 

•     Valley farm and Saddle Ridge Subdivisions were paved 
• Trustee Newton and I scored engineering firms based on their presentations with a 

Will County Devision of Transportation representative. For the Schear bridge 
project. Final scores will be tallied tomorrow. 

• Added, repaired, and replaced street signs 

                

II. Present Operations 
 

• Widening Scheer Rd  1 tenth of the mile is left to be completed 
• Pavements grindings from (2) Township projects were spread over Schear Rd 
• Spray Patch  
• Culvert replacements (Pavement Patches) 
• Street light repair 
• Mowing ditches (entire easement) about are 6 miles  left.  
• Putting together Paving Bids for next year with Will County (Motor Fuel Tax Funds) 

III. Future Operation 
 
 

¨ Scheer Rd road bridge North of Offner to be replaced.    Est. Construction Complete 
2025.  
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¨ Replace box culvert on Dralle Rd West of Center Rd. 

 
¨ Increase output for the cross culvert at 88 Th Ave North of Dralle Rd. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Respectfully Submitted by: 

 

 

Jim Hilliard 
Highway Commissioner 
Green Garden Township 


